
The flu vaccine is recommended, now more than ever, 
for people age six months and older. A rough flu season 
during the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic could cause 
serious issues for our communities, further reduce school 
attendance and stretch health care availability. 
 
Due to COVID-19, the school based flu vaccine program 
will not be available this year. However, community 
healthcare organizations and local pharmacies are working 
together to ensure the flu vaccine is available to everyone, 
anywhere.

GET YOUR 2020 FLU VACCINE NOW AT ONE OF THESE LOCAL SITES: 

•	 Mayo Clinic  |  Appointments required. Scheduling opens September 28, login to 
Patient Online Services or call your Primary Care Provider. 

•	 Olmsted Medical Center  |  Patients may schedule with their Primary Care 
Provider. Drive-thru flu immunization available (no appointment required).

•	 Olmsted County Public Health

•	 Your local participating pharmacy

Everyone.Anywhere.
Get your flu vaccine.

To see all locations 
offering flu vaccine, 
scan QR code or visit 
tinyurl.com/olmstedflu

https://onlineservices.mayoclinic.org/content/staticpatient/showpage/patientonline
https://communityhealth.mayoclinic.org/featured-stories/flu-vaccine-2020
https://www.olmmed.org/primarycare
https://www.olmmed.org/primarycare
https://www.olmmed.org/2020-flu-information/
https://www.co.olmsted.mn.us/OCPHS/programs/clinicsandtesting/immunizations/2020CommunityFluShotInfo/Pages/default.aspx
http://tinyurl.com/olmstedflu

